

## Office of the President

**NORTHERN ARIZONA UNIVERSITY** 

March 20, 2020

Dear Lumberjacks,

As we prepare to resume classes in this unprecedented environment, I want to assure you that NAU is committed to the success of our students, faculty, and staff. While this change to online education delivery was unexpected, I appreciate the efforts of every member of the team who have jumped in and helped to coordinate this transition.

I encourage you to familiarize yourself with all the tools we have available to you in order to be ready for your classes on Monday. Please reach out if you need assistance or have questions. I have great confidence in our Lumberjack community as we rise to meet this challenge together.

Please enjoy this **short welcome back message**. I wish you the best for the final stretch of the spring semester.



Welcome back, Jacks!

**Rita Hartung Cheng**